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The Secretary of State of the United States of America to the Canadian
Ambassador to the United States of America.

DEPARTMENT OF STATE

Washington, June 10, 1966.
EXCELLENCY:

I have the honor to refer to your note of June 6, 1966 concerning the
establishment of a ferry service between North Sydney, Nova Scotia and
Argentia, Newfoundland and to inform you that the Government of the United
States is pleased to accept the proposal contained in your note and to agree that
your note and this reply shall constitute an agreement which shall enter into
force as of today’s date.

Accept, Excellency, the renewed assurances of my highest consideration.

For the Secretary of State:
WALTER J. STOESSEL, JI

His Excellency

C. S. A. Ritchie,
Ambassador of Canada.
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